
 

 

ASX Announcement 

Name Change to Enevis Limited 

27 July 2018, Melbourne Australia: 
 
Stokes Limited (ASX: SKS) (Stokes) is pleased to announce that following Shareholder Approval at its 
recent Extraordinary General Meeting held on Wednesday 25th July 2018, the company has changed its 
name to Enevis Limited. The new name will be effective from Monday 30 July 2018 on the Australian 
Securities Exchange (“ASX”) and will trade under the ASX ticker code of ENE. 
 
Enevis Limited Executive Chairman, Mr Peter Jinks commented: 
“The Board is excited to make this change which more accurately describes our expanded focus within the 
energy efficiency-oriented technologies and services sector and aligns with the future strategic direction of 
the company. Enevis reflects this repositioning – Energy with Vision”.  
 
For further information contact: 

Peter Jinks 
Enevis Limited 
Chairman & Managing Director 
Phone 03 9289 5000 

 

 


